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Faith, Hope and Love, and the Greatest of These is Love 

 
A Weekly Newsletter From Your Family at Oakhurst United Methodist Church 

 
 

OAKHURST UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 
Worship Hours:   

8:30am-Contemporary & 10am-Traditional 
________________________________________________________ 

        13400 Park Blvd., Seminole, FL  33776                                                 727-391-4769      

         www.oakhurstumc.com                                                               Find us on Facebook 

Office Hours:  Monday—Friday 

9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

Rev. Nathan W. Carlson, Senior Pastor  

ncarlson@oakhurstumc.com  

Our Mission is to make disciples, who make disciples,  

who transform the World. 

FIRST TIME GUESTS:   

Text Hello  to 727-732-3550 to receive info from Oakhurst UMC. 

NOT RECEIVING OUR CHURCH E-MAILS:  TEAR AND DROP IN OFFERING 

NAME:  _____________________________________ E-MAIL ADDRESS:  _______________________________________ 



MARCH EVENTS AT OAKHURST UMC AND THE COMMUNITY 

March 2022 Happy Birthday March Babies  

March 1 Shrove Tuesday Pancake Supper   

March 2  Ash Wednesday 7pm Service 

March 5 Alpha Day Away Pasadena Community Church  

March 6 Communion Sunday  

March 10 Baby Basics First Annual Luncheon Bayou Club in Bardmoor 

March 11 - 13 Pow Wow Weekend at Seminole Rec 

March 13 Daylight Savings Time Begins Spring Ahead 

March 17 St. Patrick’s Day  

March 18 - 19 UMW Thrift Sale  

March 20 Spring Begins  

March 26 - 27 Spring Bazaar 
Sat 9-2pm and                

Sun 9:30—12:30pm 

March 27 Blood Mobile at Oakhurst 9:00—12:30 pm 

Weekly    

Every Monday at 11am Living Well in the Word Room 16 - West Wing 

Every Monday at 6:30pm Alpha The Foundry 

Every Wednesday at 9am 
Coffee in the Community w/Pastor 

Nathan 
at Southie Coffee 

Every Saturday at 10am 
Except the last Saturday of 

the Month 
Kathy's Art Class Fellowship Hall 

Every Friday at 10am Thrift Store is now Open  

Save the Date   

April 2 Cornerstone Wonder Walk  

April 6 
United Women in Faith               

Call to Prayer Event 
 

Dates/Events are Subject to Change without Notice 

Please save the date and join us on April 6, 2022 @ 

10:30 am in the Fellowship Hall as we celebrate our 

new name and present our Special program: 

 

A Call to Prayer and Self Denial: 

Love, Justice, and Service... Answering the Call 

Speaker: Deaconess Ester Kim 

With a soup and salad luncheon following 

Thank you for always supporting us. 

SAVE THE DATE:   APRIL 6 @ 10:30 AM—A UNITED WOMEN IN FAITH EVENT 



WITH THE NOMADS 

Danny & Annette Moss, Team Leaders (Hobart, OK) 

Team Members: 

Ken and Margaret Hermes  (OH) 

Thomas and Karla Elliott (MO) 

Peter and MariaPia Seirup (CT) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

United Women in Faith (formerly UMW) wish to thank our church family for your support of our thrift sale last     
weekend. We raised approximately $2,400 (funds are still coming in). 

We are so thankful that we were able to donate 30 brand new kitchen appliances, blankets, quilts, sheets, and dishes 
to Jewish Family Community Center of Clearwater who is helping 200 immigrant families get settled in the Tampa Bay 
area. 

We also donated 3 1/2 car loads of clothing to the Kiwanis Club of Seminole. They collect clothing for SunCoast       
Textiles who send clothing to Africa. 

The remaining household goods (approximately 20 boxes plus a few chairs and lamps) will be going to AmVets of the 
Tampa Bay area. 

God bless each of you.  Linda Bavaro and Margaret Strickland, Co-Presidents 

Graduation Fund:  It is that time of year again. Parents 
are getting excited about their  graduating                
seniors.  For some, this is a stressful time.  Pinellas 
County High Schools require that graduating seniors 
pay for their cap and gown as well as a diploma cover 
in order to walk in their graduation ceremony.   

End of year costs can range from $120 to $140.  If you 
would like to help pay the graduation fees for a      
graduate in need, please mark you donations, 
“Graduation Fund” .  Donations can be electronic, 
placed in the offering, or dropped off at the Church 
Office.    

Thank you for helping to make this day special for graduating  seniors.    

Dawn Curtis 





Thank you to our bulletin sponsors.   

 

Contact Us Via E-Mail 

Rev. Nathan Carlson (ncarlson@oakhurstumc.com) 

Stephanie Fergenbaum (christiandir@oakhurstumc.com) 

Jackie Marschall (musicdir@oakhurstumc.com) 

Tammy Pluskat (financesec@oakhurstumc.com) 

Leticia (Lety) Cruz (officemgr@oakhurstumc.com) 

Justin Correll (facilities@oakhurstumc.com) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WANT TO GIVE ON-LINE? 




